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Tuesday 12th November 2019 

 

Food Safety & Make-up Confidence 

 

John of Gaunt Infant & Nursery School are 

holding a Food Safety Course on Thursday 14th 

November @ 9am – 3pm. They will also be holding 

a Make-up Confidence on Wednesday 20th 

November @ 9.15 – 2.45pm. Please see attached 

leaflets for more information. 

 

Children in Need 

  

On Friday 15th November we are having a 

fundraising Children in Need Day, the children can 

wear mufti for a £1 donation, and don’t forget 

your pennies for Pudsey! We will also be having a 

cake sale in the hall afterschool so cake donations 

will be very much appreciated.  

 
 

They are back! 

 

We have been informed that headlice are back, 

please check and treat your child’s hair 

accordingly. The best way is to comb through your 

child’s hair as soon as they get home using a nit 

comb.   

 

Winter Clothing 

 

Please remember to send your child/ren to school 

with an appropriate wet weather coat.  As it gets 

colder they will also need a hat, scarf and gloves.  

Please name all items as we already have a box full 

of lost jumpers that do not belong to anyone!  

 

Key Dates 

 

November 

Fri 15th – Children in Need – Mufti Day and £1 

donation 

Fri 15th – Shoe box wrapping – more donations 

needed please 

Tues 19th – Learning Conversations 3.30pm – 

7pm 

Fri 19nd – SAW Day – Details to follow 

Fri 22nd – Mufti Day – donations of craft 

materials for FOMPS 

Tues 26th – Karate Taster session morning- all 

children to bring their PE kit to school 

Wed 27th – Parent Consultation evening for our 

new RSE curriculum, 5.30pm @ Marsham 

Fri 29th – FOMPS Christmas Shop at 3.15pm in 

playground and library. 

 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Kenley 

Fuller 

Having such a positive attitude 

to his learning! Keep it up! 

Star 

Scott-

Reid 

Working really hard in English 

and Maths and representing 

our values brilliant. 

Oliver 

Macklin 

A continued positive attitude 

and hard-working approach to 

all learning. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 


